The Rotary Club of Toronto Eglinton – New COVID-19 Resources Website: April 20, 2020
We are pleased to announce the launch of a new Covid-19 Resources website at http://ow.ly/i9e730qzjrI 
We’ve made it easy to find the trusted information you need during this pandemic. 
Please check it out, and SHARE!
